
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Contact: Vicki Cessna, 269-903-0163; vcessna@diokzoo.org  

 

Statement regarding Rev. Stanley Witek 

KALAMAZOO, Mich.: (November 19, 2018): The Diocese of Kalamazoo announced the 

following: 

Late last week, Bishop Bradley received complaints about inappropriate behavior toward adults 

by Rev. Stanley Witek, Associate Pastor, St. Catherine of Siena Parish, Portage.  In light of the 

seriousness of these concerns, Bishop Bradley has removed Rev. Stanley Witek from active 

ministry while an investigation is conducted.  During the investigation, Fr. Witek’s priestly 

faculties have been suspended; he may not publicly celebrate Mass or the Sacraments during 

this time.   
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